
DAILY NOTICES 
TE PANUI 

DAY 4 – Friday 19th August 2022 
TE RA 4 – Paraire 19th Akuhata 2022 
Duty Deputy Principal: Mr Randal 

Auckland City Mission - In Week 5 (22nd to 26th of August), the Service and Environmental committees are 
running a can drive to support the Auckland City Mission. This charity relies heavily on donations from the 
public and therefore, your donations are hugely appreciated and go towards helping those in need. Please 
bring in as many non-perishable canned foods as possible next week and hand it in to your tutor teacher at 
any time throughout the week. We will collect the cans on Friday 26th so please make sure you have donated 
your cans before then. The class that donates the most cans will also win free Sal's pizza vouchers. Thank 
you!  

Rangi World Cup - Quarter/Semi and finals have been postponed until Monday/Tuesday Next week due to 
wet weather.  

Ignite Christian Club - Ignite is on today, Friday lunch time in M2. We will have meetings every Friday this 
term until senior exams. Come and join!  

UHYC Art Competition - The Upper Harbour Youth Council is holding an art competition to select passionate 
young people to illustrate a book they will publish.  To enter, simply draw anything as a sample of your art 
and submit it through the link below before 28/08. The winners will be offered the opportunity to create 
illustrations based on short stories from our previous Creative Writing Challenge. If you choose to illustrate 
the book, you will get credited and receive a monetary commission. If you have any questions, please 
email -upperharbouryouth@gmail.com 
Submission link: https://bit.ly/UHYCIllustration 
 
Upper Harbour Youth Council is recruiting! If you are interested in being part of a group of young people 
dedicated to amping your youth voice, creating closer community connections, and organising to equip and 
engage youth in events like market days and destress events, then apply now by filling out the form through 
the link below. 
Applications close on 21st August at 11.59pm.  
If you have any questions please contact 141970@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  
(Rebecca)  or email  upperharbouryouth@gmail.com  
Application form:  https/bit.ly/UHYCAugustRecruiting  
 
Student Representative on the Board of Trustees 2023  
Would you like to serve on the Board of Trustees?  
Nomination forms and candidate election information can be collected from your Year Level Deputy 
Principal.  
Year 9 Ms Dowding  
Year 10 Ms Strang  
Year 11 Mr Cope  
Year 12 Mr Randal 
Year 13 Ms McKnight  
NB Y13 students are able to nominate candidates but cannot stand in the election as they will not be here 
next year.  
Nominations close on Monday 29th August  
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Breakfast and Homework study Combo - Come along to L14 on Thursday mornings from 7.45am for a 
warm quiet place to study before school with the added bonus of Weetbix and Hot Chocolate for 
breakfast!  We have had quite the break with lockdowns and extended COVID issues, but we are back from 
Week 5. If you have any questions (or suggestions) please email Mrs Freestone on 
shannon.freestone@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz 

RED CROSS 2022 Book Fair - The annual Red Cross Book Fair is happening soon! Please sign up through the 
link: bit.ly/redcrossbookfair. This event is a fantastic way to get involved in the community and have a 
meaningful impact. Also, just a reminder to bring in raffle contributions during week 5 in B1. The information 
for this is on google classroom. Thank you! 

SENIORS 
 
Year 11 Survey - Physical Activity, Technology and Media  
A reminder to all Year 11 Students to please complete the survey about Physical Activity, Technology and 
Media. Survey has been sent to your Google Mail from Mrs. Alice Hailstone. Thank you. 
 
Interested in a career with the NAVY? Devonport Naval Base visit 
This is a great opportunity for Year 12 and 13 students to interact with the Royal New Zealand Navy (RNZN) 
and see if a career in the New Zealand Defence Force (NZDF) is for them. The first visit will be held 
on Wednesday the 7 September 2022 from 10.30am to 1.15pm at the RNZN Naval Base, HMNZS Philomel, 
Queens Parade, Devonport. Your own transport will need to be provided to and from the base. Spots are 
limited apply here to attend https://forms.gle/TZX53xa76PKgTbzF7 

MUSIC 
 
Sinfonia Orchestra - Monday 22nd August. Workshop with MBI in Auditorium. Please meet Auditorium at 
Interval with instruments. 
Check Google classroom for full details of workshop. 
 

SPORT 
 
BASKETBALL - CONGRATULATIONS to our Premier Boys Basketball team who have made it through to the 
semi-final’s vs Rosmini College at EFS (Eventfinda Stadium) this Friday @ 7.30pm 
We need as much support as we can at this one. Please make your way down and cheer our team on!  
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